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BMC Specialist Committee: Membership and Terms of Reference 2019 

Committee name Child Safeguarding Group  
(a sub-committee of the Training,  Youth and Walls Committee) 

 

Members   Elected 

Chair Christine Scarborough   

Secretary Nick Colton Deputy CEO  

 John Simpson TYWC Representative & Teacher  

 Dr John Grainger Parent  

 Zoe Grainger Young Person  

 Iain McCallum   

 Penny Roberts Paraclimbing Representative  

 Zoe Spriggins BMC Competitions Programme Manager  

 Tom Vaessen ABC Representative  

Paper Members    

 Mark Alderson   

 Dave Binney   

 Lucinda Whittaker BMC Talent Development Coordinator  

 Matthew Brown   

 Dick Green   

 Jade Ross Paraclimbing Representative  

 Peter  Salenieks Chair of BMC Clubs Committee  

 Jane Thompson Secretary of BMC Clubs Committee 
and BMC Clubs & Volunteers Officer 

 

 James McHaffie BMC Youth & Equity Officer  
 

Terms of Reference  

The role of the Child Safeguarding Group is to: 
1. Advise and support the BMC officer with responsibility for Safeguarding. 
2. Oversee: 

i) The implementation of the BMC Safeguarding Children and Vulnerable Adult Policies. 
ii) Review the BMC Child Safeguarding Policy as necessary to take account of changes in 

legislation, guidance and experience. 
iii) The drawing up of a Child Safeguarding Action Plan to meet the required Child Protection in 

Sport Unit Standards for Safeguarding and Protecting Children. 
iv) The provision of advice and support to BMC Affiliated Clubs on Child Safeguarding and 

Vulnerable Adult issues. 
v) The provision of advice and support to the Association of British Climbing Walls (ABC) on 

Child Safeguarding issues. 
vi) The provision of appropriate training for BMC volunteers, staff, and Club Youth Officers with 

regard to child safeguarding. 
3. Review and audit incidents of child safeguarding and protection and produce an annual report to the 
BMC Training, Youth & Walls Committee (TYWC) on the work of this group. 
 

Reviewed by Committee 19 November 2018 

Agreed by Board 1 December 2018 

 


